
Dunblane Development Trust 
 

AGM – 30th September 2023 
 

Directors (Trustees) Elections 2023 
 

According to the DDT’s current Memorandum and Articles of Association, up to 7 Member 

Directors (Trustees) can be elected at the 2023 AGM. 

Names of people seeking election/re-election to the Board of DDT: 

Sandy Fleming 
 

DDT Chair. Sandy has lived and worked in Dunblane for most of his life. 
He has a background in sales and marketing and currently works at 
Dunblane Primary and Dunblane Sports Club coaching tennis. 
Sandy has been chair of the parent council at both Newton Primary and 
Dunblane High School and also volunteers as a panel member for 
Children’s Hearing Scotland which has helped him understand how 
community groups like the DDT can be beneficial. 
 

 
 

Appointed Member Directors who are seeking election: 

 Sue Hunter Sue has lived in Dunblane for over 28 years and has brought up 
her family here. She is a retired nurse specialising in palliative 
care for the last 15 years of her career. She is interested in 
natural history and is a keen badminton and tennis player. 

Gillian Joynes TBA 
 

Margaret 
Sharkey 
  

TBA 

 

Appointed Co-opted Director who is seeking election: 

Mirella Marchini Mirella, a dual qualified Italian and Scottish solicitor, 
has lived and practised in Scotland for the past 27 years, having 
moved from Italy in 1996.Having recently joined a firm of solicitors 
based in Dunblane, she wants to be a more active member of the 
local community. 

 
 
Elected Member Directors (Trustees) who are not required to stand for re-election in 
2023: 
 

Stewart Corbett Stewart and his wife moved to Dunblane in 2015 to be closer to family 

and friends. Prior to retiring in 2016 his career as a professional 

engineer was spent in nuclear power station operation holding several 

positions in station and corporate management. His career took him 

to Hunterston, Torness, Dungeness, Gloucester and Pennsylvania, 

USA. Following a successful time as an operations engineer, Stewart 

undertook management positions including corporate risk 

management, outage management, station acquisition and critical 

project management. Stewart is an active volunteer with DDT, Loch 

Lomond and Trossachs National Trust and National Trust Scotland. 



He has also recently become a member of Dunblane Community 

Council.  

Malcolm Dougall 

 

Malcolm moved to Dunblane with his family in 1976. He is currently 

Chair of DDT (Projects) Limited and has been a Director of that 

company since its formation in December 2009. He originally 

supervised the construction phase of the Riverview building as DDT's 

representative and has subsequently been closely involved with the 

general management of the building. Malcolm, until he retired, was a 

Chartered Quantity Surveyor but worked in the contracting side of the 

industry for the majority of his career. He worked in Scotland with both 

medium sized and national contractors in general contracting and for 

a time in the oil & gas industry. He moved overseas in 1985 to work in 

the Middle and Far East based for the most part in Hong Kong where 

he worked for international contractors on major infrastructure and 

land reclamation projects. He latterly worked as a Consultant in 

Arbitrations, Mediations and Litigations. Malcolm and his family 

returned to Dunblane in 2006. 

Ian Gill 
 

DDT Treasurer and Chair of Braeport Management Committee. Ian 

has lived in Dunblane since 2006, having returned to Scotland after 

spending 30 years in International Development both overseas and in 

London. Until recently he ran his own HR consultancy business 

operating in Africa and emerging markets. He is a pension scheme 

Trustee. 

Paul Nelson Director of DDT (Projects) Ltd and Chair of Dementia Friendly 
Dunblane. Paul has lived in Dunblane for more than 30 years. He is a 
former Managing and Financial Director of medium sized Scottish 
companies. He has an active involvement in numerous community 
organisations, both local and national including as a member of the 
executive of Scottish Motor Trade Association and Scottish 
Engineering, and as a former Stirling Councillor. He is Treasurer of 
Scottish Autism and a volunteer at the Braeport Memory Café. 
 

Anita Smiley 
 

DDT Vice Chair. Anita has lived in Dunblane for more than 30 years 

and has worked as a teacher in local secondary schools. Latterly she 

was a service manager in Stirling Council‘s children’s services. 

 

Scott Williamson 
 

Scott worked in the Scottish IT industry for 30 years before retiring. 
He and his wife moved to Dunblane in 2022 and both of them like to 
get involved in the DDT, its working groups, and other local 
community organisations and activities. Scott represents Dunblane in 
Bloom and the Paths Group on the Board and is a member of the 
Finance Committee. 
 

 
Appointed Member Directors (Trustees) standing down at 2023 AGM: 

David Young 

Alan Booth 


